
Dear IIA Members, 

 

As the elections for state govts. are almost here,  we are dedicating the next(March) issue of IIA 
News on the theme: “MSMEs’ expectations from the new Govts in U.P. & Uttarakhand.”  

 

We hope that you would like to voice your expectations from the new Govt in your state for 
publication in  this special issue of IIA NEWS. We will be glad to publish your feedback in MSME 
Bulletin with photograph subject to approval of the Editorial board of IIA News. 

 

It would be appreciated if you could mail us your expectations & a photograph preferably via email 
by 15th Feb 2012. 

 

Looking forward for your response in the overall interest of MSME sector. 

 

Thank you. 

 

With regards 
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